
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Subject: Re: Invitation to join for dinner
Date: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 8:31:28 PM

For sure.  PAG is too busy!

On Jan 7, 2015, at 8:22 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Thanks, Scott- I can understand it. So lets find some other time to catch up!

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev

On Jan 7, 2015, at 7:30 PM, Scott Allen Jackson <sjackson@uga.edu> wrote:

Rajeev, sounds like fun and I wish I could go. However, Monday 
evening is our annual soybean dinner.  -scott

On Jan 7, 2015, at 5:55 AM, Varshney, Rajeev 
(ICRISAT-IN) <R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Dear Scott,
 
I hope that you are set to visit San Diego to participate in
 PAG Conference.
 
Five more colleagues from our group are also 
participating in this conference. I am planning to have 
dinner with these colleagues and some key collaborators
 and friends like you for one evening in San Diego. 
Tentatively we are planning on January 12, 2015 
(MONDAY).  Hope that you should be able to join us for 
this dinner. Please block your calendar for 19:00 hrs on 
January 12, 2015 and confirm me with cc to Abhishek.
 
The venue of the dinner would be intimated later.
 
Looking forward to seeing you in San Diego.
 
Many thanks and kind regards
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Rajeev 


